
 

February 24, 2020 

 

Dear Bulldog Families, 

Today, between 7th and 8th periods, we had an unannounced shelter in place drill.  The announcement 

was made over the PA system and students were asked to remain in their rooms.  We also informed the 

student body after the drill was complete that there was no emergency and their may be times where 

we go into a shelter in place protocol then evacuate to safe areas on campus.  The drill lasted less than 

10 minutes with minor disruption to the instructional day.   

Thank you as always for your support and helping us stress the importance of these drills to the children. 

Have a good rest of the week. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

Principal 


